
Coronavirus (Covid-19) 
May 29, 2020 Update 

As you know, on Thursday Mayor Lightfoot announced that the City of Chicago will move into 
Phase 3 named “Cautiously Reopen” on June 3, 2020.  Accordingly, EIT will take a careful 
approach to reopening the Fund Office for business to ensure the health, safety and well-being of 
our participants and team members.  In order to comply with the guidelines set forth by the City 
under Phase 3, most EIT team members will continue to work remotely during Phase 3.   

The Fund Office will operate under the following guidelines until further notice: 

• Walk-in visitors are not allowed unless they are dropping off documents.  All 
documents will be placed in the mail slot as directed by signage.

• If you wish to meet in person with an EIT team member, you must make an 
appointment. Facial coverings and proper social distancing are required during the 
meeting.

• The 221 N LaSalle building has implemented certain Covid-19 restrictions for 
accessing and moving around the building.

Most importantly, if you or one of your family members is experiencing grief, stress, feelings of 
sadness or depression, please contact our Members Assistance Program by visiting the ERS 
website (www.ers-eap.com ), enter the Username: EIT and Password: MAP, or by calling 1-800-
292-2780.  This is a free, confidential service provided under your EIT benefit plan.

Thank you for your continued cooperation, patience and understanding during these extremely 
difficult times.   

http://www.ers-eap.com/

